
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 54/23 
Re: Final Consultation Meeting 

4th December 2023 

 
 

Dear GTA member, 

 

Please be informed that a final consultation meeting regarding the introduction of the skills card 

is being held on Tuesday 12th December, 2023 at 09.00hrs at the ITS Campus in Qala. 

Being the last opportunity to voice your concerns about the skills card, we kindly urge you to 

attend this meeting which will be addressed by ITS officials. 

 

Thanks and best regards, 
 
 

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
 


